
BENEFITS
SOLVED.

OPEN ENROLLMENT STARTS NOVEMBER 5, 2018
Open Enrollment is your once-a-year opportunity to assess your individual and family needs and elect the benefit 
package that is right for you. Plan to attend one of the Benefit Forums for information about the new Husky 
Flexible Benefit Plan and Open Enrollment process. The times, dates and locations are listed below. Release time 
will be provided to attend the Benefit Forums.

	 Oct. 17:  2 p.m. - 3:30 p.m. in MUB–B2 and B3		 Nov. 15:  2 p.m. - 3:30 p.m. in MUB–B2 and B3 

	 Nov. 7:  2 p.m. - 3:30 p.m. in MUB–B2 and B3		  Nov. 20:  2 p.m. - 3:30 p.m. in MUB–B2 and B3

This year, onsite Benefits Counselors will be available November 12-16 to assist in the enrollment process.     
Visit www.benefitsgo.com/MichiganTech to schedule a meeting with a Benefits Counselor today! 

		  ♦  Learn about new benefits and rates 
		  ♦  Discuss and enroll in personalized benefits plans 
		  ♦  Take advantage of supplemental benefits options

If you’re unable to speak with an onsite counselor, benefits questions can be answered by speaking with a counselor 
over the phone from 11/12 - 11/30 at 1-855-874-0198, Monday - Friday, 9 a.m. - 6 p.m. (EST).  

This year the Open Enrollment process is mandatory.

IN JUST 20 MINUTES.




